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Dear Parents/Guardians,
Firstly, I would just like to say how proud and impressed we were with all of the children during our Ofsted inspection last week; they all coped so well with what was a very busy and disruptive day and I received many positive comments about them from the inspection team. Once the report is available this will be shared with you all.

The children all enjoyed breaking the rules and we raised £76.80 for Children in Need, thanks to your generosity.

There is a lot going on in school over the next few weeks, so I am sending this out slightly earlier than planned so that you are all are of everything we will be doing.

As you know Mrs Melton leaves us on Wednesday; we are very sad to see her go, but we are hopeful she will still come and visit us. 
Our new cook Mrs Mandy Kerr starts with us on Monday 5th December and Mrs Dawn Hodgson joins us as our new school cleaner; we are looking forward to welcoming them both to our school team. Miss Baxter will be taking over the running of Breakfast Club- please can I remind you that this starts at 8am and no staff will be on site until then. If you and your child do arrive early please wait until a member of staff is available to let them in, so that you know they are safe and being looked after by staff. Miss Hodgins will be sending out booking forms for Breakfast Club towards the end of term.  

Cricket for children in Class1 has now ended so they will not need PE kit on a Monday from now on, but the after school cricket club will continue until Monday 12th December. Please note all other school run clubs finish on Friday 9th December. 
On Friday 9th December the staff from NISCU will be in school running Experience Christmas sessions with all of the children.

 Our Christmas performances take place in the school hall on Tuesday 13th December- Class 1 performance at 9:30am and Classes 2 and 3 at 6:30pm. Tickets are available from the school office; the cost is £3 per ticket and we will be running a lucky number competition at each performance.  
Our Christmas dinner day is 14th December; if any child who normally has a packed lunch would like the Christmas dinner please let Paula know. There will be no charge for anyone for the Christmas dinner this year and the children may wear their Christmas jumpers to school for the day.

Our Christmas party takes place during the school day on Thursday 15th December- the children may come to school in party clothes or Christmas jumpers on this day.  

On Friday 16th December the PTA are holding a Christmas Fayre in the school hall; this starts at 2pm and runs until 4pm. Family members are welcome to join the children from 2pm, but don’t worry if you cannot get here for then as we will take the children into the hall and help them join in the fun. There will be a variety of activities and games for the children, including a guess the name of the (giant) elf, glitter/Christmas tattoos, a Tombola, raffle, items to decorate and make, Christmas spin the wheel and of course refreshments will also be available. We would be very grateful to receive any Tombola prizes- please send these in to the school office.  
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A couple of the prizes you can win.
On Monday 19th December we are going to run another whole school craft day with children working in groups with different staff to make a variety of Christmas items which they can bring home at the end of the day. Please send a small box in with the children to bring home what they make- a shoebox is a good option. 

We break up on Tuesday 20th December at the usual time.

Kind Regards,
Amanda Pitcher  
	Dates for Your Diary


Wednesday 30th November 9:15am                                                    Assembly for Mrs Melton

Wednesday 30th November                                                                 Nasal Flu Vaccine

Friday 9th December                                                                            NISCU Experience Christmas

Monday 12th December                                                                       Last Cricket Club

Tuesday 13th December 9:30am                                                          Class 1 performance

Tuesday 13th December 6:30pm                                                          Class 2 3 performance

Wednesday 14th December                                                                  Christmas Dinner

Thursday 15th December                                                                      Christmas party

Friday 16th December 2pm                                                                   PTA Christmas Fayre

Monday 19th December                                                                        Craft day in school
Tuesday 20th December                                                                         School finishes at normal time

Wednesday 4th January 2023                                                                 School re-opens

